
Dear Board-  
 
Programs such as Books to Prisoners is an important service for incarcerated people. Never has Books to 
Prisoners been involved or even suspected of sending contraband in the mail.  
Indigenous, elderly and other incarcerated people SO benefit from reading books and quality materials. 
Reading is VERY important in the lives of those who have time. Certainly you would want incarcerated 
people to spend their time reading and educating their minds and spirits. 
 
Please do not discontinue Books to Prisoners.  
Reading is vital to life!!    
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
L. Tozzi 
 


